
September 29, 2009

Richard Burud, Manager
Federated Rural Electric Association
P.O. Box 69
Jackson, MN 56143

Re: Notice of Interference Acceptance

Dear Rick:

I understand that Federated Rural Electric Association ("FREA"), licensee of TV Translator
Station K41EG-D, Jackson, MN (FCC Facility ID 21287) plans to file a minor modification
application for the facilities ofK41EG-D. Cooperative Television Association of Southern
Minnesota ("CTV"), licensee of TV Translator Station K41IZ-D, St. James, MN (FCC Facility
ID 13846), hereby accepts any interference that FREA's modified operation ofK41EG-D at
Jackson may cause to K41IZ-D at St. James.

You have CTV's permission to file a copy of this letter with the FCC in connection with FREA's
above-referenced application.

David Sunderman, Manager
Cooperative Television Association of
Southern Minnesota


